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DENTAL OFFICE
Dr. George Elias, DDS
Jim Durston, Denturist

Evenings available
1730 Bloor St. W. #4

(at Keele Subway/ 7-11 Store)
416-766-2222

         OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday and Thursday

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Monday to Thursday afternoons

1:00 pm to 4:00pm

Monday & Wednesday Morning Closed

Friday closed

1701 Bloor Street West                www.joanofarc.ca Phone          416.762.1026

Toronto, ON M6P 1B1           email: parish@joanofarc.ca Fax              416.604.3420

Served by the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement

CELEBRATIONS OF

THE EUCHARIST

Monday - Saturday

 5:30 PM

Sunday

10:00 AM

         CELEBRATION OF
          RECONCILIATION
    Saturdays 4:00 PM  to 5:00 PM 

              or by appointment.

               BAPTISMS
Arrangements are made through the

Religious Education office.  Couples

expecting a child are encouraged to

contact the office before the child is

born. Please contact Ext 1003, for

more information.

               MARRIAGE
Please call Fr. Bob at least one year

prior to the planned wedding date.

Pastoral Visitation
of the Sick:

To arrange for a visit 

Call the office Ext 1007
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 Nicholson'sofrills
lower food prices™

Kenneth J. Michalak BA, CFP, CGA
Chartered Professional Accountant

Certified Financial Planner
www.kjmca.com

62 Jane Street  416-588-2808

Proudly Serving Catholic Families since 1914
3299 Dundas Street West

(1 Block East of Runnymede) � 416-767-1176

LYNETT
FUNERAL HOME

GOOD YEAR ROOFING
Shingles•Flat Roof•Eavestroughs
Aluminum & Vinyl Siding•Soffits

B: 416-604-3445  C: 416-859-0506

18+ Yrs Experience, Work Guaranteed!

St. Joan of Arc Proclaiming and Living the Gospel
through Stewardship. All are Welcome.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert Langone, SA
Pastor (Ext 1001)

frbob@joanofarc.ca

Mrs. Rosanne Kelly
Pastoral Assistant (Ext 1007)

parish@joanofarc.ca

Ms. Anne Francis
Accounting Office (Ext 1004)

finance@joanofarc.ca

Mr. Arturo Gonzalez
Religious Education
Contact (Ext 1003)

religioused@joanofarc.ca

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES

Altar Servers
Call the office

Eucharistic Ministers
Andrew O'Handley

Lectors:
Maryanne Chard
10:00AM Choir

Susan McElcheran 
Rehearsal: Thursday 7:30 PM

12:00 Noon Choir 
Antoine Pellerin

Ushers: Call the office

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Queen of Heaven Cemetery
905-851-5822

SPOT

Pollocks HOME HARDWARE
PLUMBING & HOME CENTRE

FOR ALL YOUR HARDWARE NEEDS!
341-347 Roncesvalles Ave.

416-535-1169

ORGANIZATIONS

& ACTIVITIES

Catholic Women's League  

See CWL Bulletin Board for Details

Children's Liturgy

10:00 AM Mass 

Creation Care Ministry

2nd Tuesday of each month  7pm.

Development and Peace

www.devp.org

3rd Monday of the month 7:00 PM

Merrymakers

3rd Tuesday, 12:15 PM

Prayer Group

Wednesdays after mass

Parish Council

Every two months

St. Vincent de Paul Society

2nd Wednesday, 7:30 PM

Sunday School (ages 3-6)

During 10:00 AM Mass

DR. RICHARD STYKA

COSMETIC FAMILY
& SLEEP APNEA

DENTISRY

1588 Bloor St. W.
416-530-1070

dorvaldental@gmail.com

• PLUMBING       • DISASTER CLEAN UP
• DRAINS          • RESTORATION SERVICES

416-503-4444
www.rotorooter.com

“1 Call Solves It All”

SIN
CE 1935

Remedy
,
sRx

SPOT

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Nathaniel S. Brettle

1678 Bloor St. W. #302
416-534-3555

nathaniel.brettle@mpllaw.ca
www.mpllaw.ca

SPOT

SPOT

2187 Bloor St. W.

"A family business
since 1985" 

2113 Dundas St. W.
416-534-4593

www.experiencedundas.com

Faith and trust are rooted in our hearts.
Faith and trust guide us.

In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides
you to the comfort of your
Parish.

YORKE
416-767-3153

BUTLER
416-231-2833

PEEL
905-279-7663

NEWEDUK
905-828-8000

Now open in Bloor West Village at 2321 Bloor Street West!
Come see why The LF Optical Group has been The GTA'S choice

for designer and luxury eyewear for less for over 30 years!

416-762-2657  www.lfoptical.com

Crossways
Family Dental

Dr. Julia Jarvis
Dr. Krystyna Jarvis

2340 Dundas St W
416-535-5799

Year Round Tax Service
Tax Planning • Bookkeeping • Mortgage Loan

RRSP & RRSP Loan • RESP
Life & Health Insurance • Investment Advising
New Business Setup •  Pension Related Forms

1665 Bloor St W  416-533-8333

Royal LePage Real Estate
Services Ltd., Brokerage

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Sports Medicine
Rehabilitation
Motor Vehicle Accidents

WSIB Injuries
Extended Health Benefits

1529 Bloor St W  416-539-0302
SportsMedicineRehabilitation.com

Catherine Richardson
Sales Representative

647 989 8538
catherinerichardson111@gmail.com

3031 Bloor Street W. Toronto, ON. M8X 1C5

P: 416 236 1871         F: 416 239 5403



ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 

 MASS INTENTIONS 
Monday, May 30 
Feast of St Joan of Arc 
Acts 19:1-8   Psalm 68:1-6                  
John 16:29-33 
5:30 pm The Parish Community 
 
Tuesday, May 31 
Zephaniah 3:14-18   Isaiah 12:2-6   
Luke 1:39-56 
5:30 pm   Deceased Friars 
 
Wednesday,  June 1 
Acts 20:28-38   Psalm 68:28-
29,32-33-35   John 17:11-19 
5:30 pm   Int of the Parish Staff 
 
Thursday, June 2 
Acts 22:30; 23:6-11 Psalm 16:1-
2,5,7-11   John 17: 20-26 
5:30 pm   Int. of our Religious Ed 
Teachers 
 
Friday, June 3                                    
Acts 24:27; 25:13-21 Psalm 103: 
1-2, 11-12, 19-20   John 21:15-19 
5:30 pm Int. of the General Council 
 
Saturday, June 4 
Acts: 28:16-20, 30-31   Psalm 
11:4-5, 7 John 21:20-25 
5:30 pm   Tony Florian + 
 
Sunday, June 5 
Acts 2:1-11   Psalm 104:1,24,29-
31,34   1 Corinthians 12:3-7,12-13 
John 20:19-23 
10:00 am   Marcelo Quinteros + 
 

 

 

The Friar’s Nook 
 

    
    Things usually slow down here over the Summer but this Summer we are 
starting to gear up for a full return to life after COVID. There have been 
meetings with a variety of groups to look at bringing us back to full 
functioning and beyond. 
   Since our numbers decrease during the Summer, we will keep the two 
weekend Masses for now. The hope is that in the Fall we will add back 
another Mass as needed. I have been setting up the new scheduling program 
with the emails of those I have. If you are interested in serving in any of the 
liturgical ministries, even if you already serve, please, please, please email me 
with which ministry(s) you are offering to do.  I hope to get an invite to the 
program out as soon as possible. All the scheduling will be done online, and it 
will be easy for everyone. 
   Someone told me this week that nobody reads my Friars Nook. I was 
thinking to test this I would offer $100 bills after Mass to anyone who has 
read this.  Let me know what you think! I am so looking forward to losing 
this bush of a beard. If there are no takers for the raffle then I will cut it 
myself, in private so you can’t see. So there! 
   Some of you have noticed that I have been leashing Sonya on the way out 
of church.  It’s not because I’m concerned about her in any way but rather 
that she stops by every pew to get petted and perhaps get treats.  I guess that I 
need to train the congregation better. 
  As we move into “cottage season” I hope that you don’t forget us here at St. 
Joan of Arc. Hopefully we will have the air-conditioning replaced in the 
church so it will be comfortable for all. The project has already begun we are 
just waiting for supplies. We had hoped it would start sooner but with supply 
chain issues it’s taking a bit longer.  Also, the new system will be more 
energy efficient than the original one. 
  We are continuing to grow as a parish even as we begin to come out of the 
pandemic. New parishioners have said that they chose to come here because it 
is friendly and “homey”. That’s all on you.  Even when you don’t think you 
are having an effect on others (or perhaps especially when you don’t think 
that you are having an effect on others) you are – and it’s a positive!  Keep 
that in mind when you come to church. You are evangelizing by your actions 
and faces as well as your words. If it can happen here, it can happen 
elsewhere in your life. Especially in a world full of bad news it’s important 
that you spread the Good News. 
   Now that the COVID restrictions are lifting and travel is possible, I will 
have to make up for the past two years with on the friars General Council. 
That means trips to New York, Rome and Assisi, Tokyo, and Lima. I’m not 
looking forward to the long flights that some of these trips will entail but I 
hope the experience with our friars around the world will be refreshing and 
that I’ll come back with some good stories that I can share. 
   I hope that you are not too far from us this Summer. Know that you are in 
our thoughts and prayers whether here or away.  
 
                                                            Fr.  Bob 
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MAY 29, 2022 

 
Please Pray for: 
The Sick:  Joan Hoy 
The Deceased: 
 
Celebrate Laudato Si’ week and St. Joan of Arc Day 
Join us for coffee, goodies and reconnecting with other parishioners in 
the parish hall right after mass today Sunday, May 29th. Creation Care 
and Development and Peace are hosting the coffee ministry to celebrate 
St. Joan of Arc Day (May 30 is the feast day) and Laudato Si’ week. 
Masks are optional but highly recommended. All are welcome! 
Laudato Si’ Week invites Catholics around the world to care for their 
common home. Visit Creation Care Ministry’s website: 
www.bit.ly/sja.com 
 
Do you have your Ticket Yet? 
Ushers will be selling tickets at after mass for a chance to cut off Fr. 
Bob’s Covid 19 Beard. During the week they can be purchased from 
the parish office. This event will take place in the parish hall next 
week. Fr Bob has been saying it would come off on Pentecost Sunday 
during the coffee hour after mass. (Will he actually do it?) 
 
Today is World Communications Day  
Silent Voice one of the agencies that benefits from ShareLife offers 
programs for the Deaf community in American Sign Language. Here is 
what Kelly MacKenzie, the director of Silent Voice, says about your 
support of ShareLife: “It truly means the world to members of 
vulnerable populations whom we serve. You help remove barriers 
faced by Deaf adults, youth, children, infants, and their families. You 
open the world to members of the Deaf community through Silent 
Voice programs and services, education and engagement, completely 
accessible in American Sign Language. You are a partner in 
transforming lives.”  Our third ShareLife Sunday collection is next 
weekend. Please give generously to ShareLife. 
 
A New Satellite Office to Serve the Catholic Community 
On May 5, Cardinal Thomas Collins blessed the Archdiocese of 
Toronto’s new satellite office at 830 Bathurst St., just south of St. 
Peter’s Parish. Originally call the Catholic Information Centre.  
“The location is excellent and easily accessible by transit, which is 
essential for both new refugees and youth – the two main user groups 
(with offices to serve them found) on the main level.” 
The Office for Refugees at the Archdiocese of Toronto (ORAT) and 
the Office of Catholic Youth are the primary occupants, ORAT 
Director Deacon Rudy Ovcjak is impressed by the quality of the great 
space to work in, bright, clean and with a modern design. 
At the moment, the building is only accessible to the public by 
appointment, due to the pandemic, but it is sure to serve the faithful of 
the archdiocese for decades to come. 
 

10:00 am Sunday Liturgy                
Is live streamed on our St. Joan of 
Arc Facebook page. 
 
Bible Study 
Wednesday afternoons with Fr. Bob 
at 2 pm on our St. Joan of Arc 
Facebook page. (When Fr. Bob is 
in town.) 
 
ENVELOPE USERS! 
Please print your names on each of 
your offertory envelopes. At the 
present time we are unable to 
record donations with numbers 
only. We are having problems with 
the computer program. I am hoping 
that I can record the envelopes I 
have not been able to, once I can 
put numbers to names. 
 If you would like a box and never 
had one, just leave a message for 
me in the office and one will be left 
in the hall for you. We are using 
2021 envelopes to save money, 
because so few were collected in 
2021. 
 
First Communion & 
Confirmation Photos 
Are posted on the bulletin board 
wall in the parish hall. The families 
of these classes are welcome to take 
the photo’s of their children. 
 

 
 
Ascension Sunday 
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